
  

        

           
        

         
          

         
          

   

     

Neurodiversity Internship Program 

This January, the McGovern Institute for Brain Research will be running an 
neurodiversity internship program, in partnership with Neurodiversity in the 
Workplace. Selected candidates will participate in a three-day virtual hiring 
event aimed at showcasing their professional and technical skills. At the 
completion of the program, some candidates will be offered paid 
internship positions at MIT and will be offered ongoing career support. 

We are seeking neurodivergent candidates with the following skills: 

Strong  research  abilities,  including: Advanced  knowledge  of  Excel 
Study  design  and  implementation Experience  with  one  or  more  of 

Ability  to  find  and  synthesize the  following:  Python,  Matlab,  R, 
literature CSS,  HTML,  JavaScript 

Data  visualization  and  analysis Knowledge  of  machine  learning 

Interested? 
Contact us at neurodiversity@nitw.org 
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